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Welcome back! We hope that you had a wonderful half term and
enjoyed the glorious weather.

Our topic this term is 'Let's pull it out of the hat!' based on ‘The
Black Hat' by Maia Walczak. Our learning will center around this
book and will include writing a story based upon the book, writing
reports on bees, creating watercolour pictures of birds, singing
songs about minibeasts, exploring plants and much more.

As well as all of this, we have 2 sporting trips to SWR planned this
term, an exciting World Book Day and Easter activities too.

Homework this term will continue to be Maths workbooks, spellings
and reading. Practising these with your child at home does have a
noticeable impact in school so please continue to do so and thank you
for your continued support.

Our door is always open if you have any questions or queries.
As always, we look forward to a very jam-packed term!

Mrs Stancombe and Mrs Spencer

Dates for your diary

This term's Thursday 7™ March - World book day. Please come
Christian value is: dressed as a fairy tale character and bring your
favourite book (named) into school with you.

For'g iveness - First Grab a Grown up
Thursday 7** March, Friday 8 March and Monday 11t

March - Book Fair

Monday 18™ March - Parents’ evening

Wednesday 20*" March - Multi skills event (morning) at
SWR (details to follow)

- Parents’ evening
Tuesday 26" March - Dance festival at SWR (details
to follow)
Friday 5t April - End of term



http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

